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Awards 
Congratulations to Alex, Anna-Rose, Rachel, James, 
Lawson, Kyla and Lauren 
 
Awards 
Well Done to Lachlan, Bradley and Nick on reaching 15 
awards and earning their distinction award. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Photos: 
If you have any queries or further orders, please 
ring Cliff Dykes Photography on 63423070 
Or go to the website www.cliffdykes.com.au 

 

We will be taking part in the school swimming scheme 
for the 2 weeks starting Monday 24th November. On 
Friday 28th November we will go to Blayney pool instead 
for our Spring Hill, Spring Terrace Carnival. 

Timetable 
9:55am: Leave by bus from the school 
10:15 – 11:00am: Swimming lessons 
11:00am: Changed into school clothes 
11:20am: Return to school by bus  
  
Students need to: 

• Wear their swimmers under their school clothes to school. 
• Bring a separate swimming bag, goggles, towel and 

underwear to change into after swimming. 
 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2014 
Spring Into School: Tomorrow 25 Nov 
School Swimming & Water Safety Program:  

2 weeks from: Mon 24 Nov to Fri 5 Dec 
Swimming Carnival/May Cup: This Friday 28 Nov 

Book Club Order due: Wed 3 Dec 
P&C Meeting: Wed 3rd Dec at 3.30pm 
Concert night: Thursday 11th Dec 7:30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Lachlan has achieved great success in 
his reading and comprehension skills. He 
has a great skill in identifying themes in 
texts we read as a class. Lachlan always 
entertains us with his informative news 
with many interesting props to assist 
him. Lachlan brings variety and humour 
to our classroom on a regular basis. 
Thanks for being a great class member 
Lachlan! 

Bradley takes pride in representing 
his school and has shown that he 
will be a great leader in 2015. 
In the classroom Bradley gets 
along with his classmates and is 
always happy to help others. In the 
playground he shows great 
citizenship, ensuring that 
everybody gets to join in soccer 
and other games. 

Nick is always friendly and 
enthusiastic about school activities. 
Nick has an amazing general 
knowledge and often has shares 
interesting facts on a range of topics 
with the class. 
Nick gets along with the students in 
the playground, always showing 
great sportsmanship and 
citizenship. 

  Canteen this week: Rosalie 28th Nov 2014  
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May Cup Swimming Carnival 
 

 
 
The May Cup Swimming Carnival between Spring 
Terrace and Spring Hill will take place at the Blayney 
Pool on this Friday 28 November beginning at 9:30am 
and concluding between 1:30 and 2pm. Children will 
need to be transported by parents to and from the 
pool. 
There will be swimming or novelty events for all 
students from K-6 whatever their swimming ability. 
Parents are welcome to come along for the day to 
support the students. 
Students and spectators will need to bring their own 
lunch. Students may also wish to bring some change for 
the snack vending machine. 
 
Book Club 
Please find attached Issue 8, 2014. Please return orders 
by Wed 3rd December. 
 
 
 
 

School newsletters/website 
Please note: - If for any reason you do not receive a 
newsletter of a Monday, please refer to the school 
website. Just google Spring Terrace Public School 
and there is a section underneath saying 
Newsletters just click on there and the newsletters 
come up. Once you are in the site then you can also 
select ‘Calendar’ and the events that are coming up 
are listed in advance for your information. 
                         ◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘ 

School End of Year Dinner 
The End of Year Dinner is on Thur18 

December at the Railway Hotel – Spring 
Hill. The time is 6.00 for 6.30pm. 

Payment is not required until the night 
of the dinner. 

 
 

 

OOSH – Orange City Council 
January 2015 school holidays are coming…. 

…believe it or not!!!! 
Will you be needing care for your school aged child  

during the holidays? 
 

Orange City Council’s Vacation Care will be operating from Monday 
5 January 2015 to Friday 23 January 2015 at  

Calare Public School Hall. We will also be providing care for the pupil 
free day on Tuesday 27 January 2015. 

Bookings for Vacation Care and the pupil free day will open from 
Monday 1 December 2014 to Friday 19 December 2014 from 

11.00am to 4.00pm only, at the Community Information and Services 
Centre, 79-81 Kite Street, Orange. Bookings are limited!! 

Full payment must be made at time of booking.   
For more information about bookings for Vacation Care, 

please call 63938600 or email mstanford@orange.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
 

ORC Big Phatt Jazz Band Christmas Cabaret 
6th December, Saturday - 7:30pm 

Hosted at the Orange City Bowling Club 
Tickets on sale at the ORC Admin 

$20/adult, $15/under 18 years 
 

Festival of Carols - Symphonic Choir 
12th December, Friday - 7pm 
Orange Presbyterian Church 

$15 at the door 
 

Orange Carols by Candlelight 
13th December, Saturday - 7pm 

North Court Orange 
 

When: Mon 1st Dec 2014 – 10.00am – 1pm 
Where: Interrelate Family Centre 
 108 McLachlan Street, Orange 
Cost: $25.00 
Bookings: 6363 3650 
 
 

School Reminders 
 

 From Monday: Pack for 
Swimming each day 
 Please pay for swimming by 
this Thursday 27 Nov 
 May Cup: Centrepoint 
Blayney this Fri 28 Nov 

 School banking Mon, Tues, 
Thurs 


